
  

  

  

 

Kia ora, 
 
 
We will be implementing Cost of Treatment pricing uplifts for all of our impacted provider 
groups on 1 June 2024. We’ve included the new pricing which needs to be updated in your 
systems. 
 
Copy of PMS code list v18_02 16 April 24.xlsx 
 
Password will follow in a separate email. 
 
Cost of Treatment Regulation providers will be notified before the end of April that they’ll be 
able to lodge higher payment rates with us from 1 June 2024. 
 
We trust that by telling you about these changes now, you’ll have time to implement the 
updates required to support your customers by 1 June. 
 
Please ensure your customers are aware of the steps required to update this pricing. 
 
If you have any questions, please email us at digitaloperations@acc.co.nz. 
 
 
Ngā mihi, 
 
 
Digital Operations ACC 

    

  
   

 

 
 

 
 

https://view.officeapps.live.com/op/view.aspx?src=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn-au.mailsnd.com%2F26477%2FZMm8gJqWlDBxjukPDROuCXjwtUw7JAr-zkMWr1YbhEo%2F1713308415%2F2965402.xlsx&wdOrigin=BROWSELINK
mailto:digitaloperations@acc.co.nz

